
  

STARS OF THE WEEK 

 

Friday September 30th, 2016 

JUNE 8TH 2018 

Dear Parents 
 
Year 3 enjoyed a fantastic trip to the Sir Harold Hillier Gardens at 
Romsey on Monday. The weather was glorious and we spent all 
day out in the gardens investigating how plants grow. We found 
plants that were around during the time of the dinosaurs, leaves 
that were taller than Mr Rose and crept through a bamboo 
tunnel.  
 
On Tuesday, The Year 3 and 4 rounders team had a fantastic 
time at the Bohunt tournament. As always their values and 
wonderful teamwork meant they were all stars. They played the 
game brilliantly, and we saw some very good batting and fielding 
skills. Determination paid off and in the runners up game, the 
team proudly secured third place. Thank you to Mrs Hoe and 
Miss Lawrance for organising this for the children.  
 
Thank you to FROTH for another lovely cake sale yesterday.  Lots 
of super cakes to choose from and always a very popular event 
with the children.  Thank you too if you sent in cakes to support 
us! 
 
Some of you might be wondering why Mrs Cooper and I have 
been out of school so much over the past 2 weeks!  We were 
appointed as LA moderators for KS1 (me) and KS2 (Mrs Cooper) 
earlier in the year.  This means that we visit various schools to 
meet Y2 and Y6 teachers in order to confirm that the 
judgements they are making around children's grades are 
secure.  While it's added enormously to our workloads, it's been 
super training for us both and we've learned lots.  It also means 
we can be sure that we are making accurate judgements in our 
school too.  We're more-or-less back to normal from Monday! 
 
Have a super weekend! 

Best wishes                  Ruth Worswick 

Year R – Kacper for his hard 
work and trying so hard to find 
the right words for his talking. 

 
Year 1 – Aydon for his superb 

phonics work and trying so hard 
to improve 

 
Year 2 – Emilia for for taking 

her time with her work to 
ensure her handwriting is as 

neat as possible. 
 

Year 3 – All of Year 3 for being 
such superstars on their trip. 

 
Year 4/5 – Scarlett for being so 
helpful and thoughtful towards 

others.  
 

Year 6 – Fin H, Alex, Hugh & 
Daisy for superb line-learning. 

 



 

 

 

DIARY DATES 
 

Tuesday June 19th – Year 4/5 experience 
day at Mill Chase 

Friday June 22nd – MUFTI Day (sweets) 

Monday June 25th – Year 6 leavers’ service 
in Guildford 

Friday June 29th – MUFTI Day (bottles) 

Monday July 2nd – INSET day; school closed 

Tuesday July 3rd – Year 6 performance 

Friday July 6th – Moving up day 

Saturday July 7th – Summer Fair 

Monday July 9th – Year 4/5/6 trip to 
Stubbington 

Monday July 16th – YR trip to the beach 

Wednesday July 18th – Sports Day 

Thursday July 19th – Year 6 BBQ and camp 

Friday July 20th – Last day of term 

Monday/Tuesday September 3rd/4th – INSET 
days 

Wednesday September 5th – Children back 
to school 

Friday September 14th – School Camp 

Saturday September 15th – Headley Fair 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Friday October 14th 2016 

HAPPY FATHER’S DAY 

Letters/emails home this week: 

Year 3/4 Rounders 
Y6 Cathedral 

Lunch for Y1 & 2 

  

SUMMER FAIR 
Don't forget that next Friday is MUFTI 
day and we ask you to bring in sweets 
for the Summer Fair please.  We still 
need more volunteers to help on the 
day - July 7th - so please let the office 
know if you can help at all. 
 

GROUNDS DAY 
Thank you to everyone who helped 
out at Grounds Day. I’m sure you’ll 
all agree the school looks so much 
more polished and loved!  But also, 
there are greatly enhanced 
learning areas now: Year 1, Year 
R, the vegetable beds, the 
stumpery, herb garden, willow 
trail and more.  And an even 
bigger thank you to Becky Merengo 
who then returned on Monday to 
cut back our school hedge which 
had been such a mess over-hanging 
the pavement!  Thank you 
everyone for such a great morning.  

 



 

14.06.18 

Year 6 Guildford Cathedral visit – Monday 25th June. 

Dear Parents,  

Each year, church schools in the Guildford Diocese are invited to attend an end of 

Year 6 Service and celebration at Guildford Cathedral. The trip takes place during 

the school day; we will depart school at approximately 11.00 am and return to 

school by approximately 2.45pm.  The children will be travelling in parent/staff cars. 

We will be eating lunch on the grass at the Cathedral, before the service. Every child 

needs to bring their lunch in a rucksack please. 

Please could you sign and return the slip below to give consent for your child to 

participate.  

Please help us to make sure your child looks their smartest on this day, ensuring 

school jumpers and smart shoes are worn. 

 

With thanks, 

Mrs Cooper 

 

 

Year 6 Guildford Cathedral visit – Monday 25th June. 

I give consent for __________________________________ to attend the Year 6 

Guildford Cathedral visit on 25th June, travelling in staff/parent cars. 

 

Signed__________________________________ 



GIRL’S CRICKET FREE TASTER SESSION U7s 
to U9s 
Saturday 7th July - Grayshott Sportsfield  
0945 to 1115 
 
Great News for Girls  
 
In 2019 Grayshott Cricket Club will be introducing 
a "Girls only group" for Girls aged 7 to 9 years of 
age. This will group will led by a fully qualified 
coach.  
 
So come on girls, join us for a FREE taster session 
this year. The action packed session where you 
can get to meet the coach and get together for a 
morning of cricketing fun with friends !  
 
The FREE taster session will be held at the 
Sportsfield in Grayshott on Saturday 7th July 
2018, 0945 to 1115 
 
To register for this FREE taster session just 
email grahamsampson@grayshottcc.co.uk with 
your child’s details and any friends who would like 
come along 
 
For more information, contact Youth Manager 
Graham Sampson on 07826 523227. 
 

mailto:grahamsampson@grayshottcc.co.uk


 

 

Dear Year 1 Parents  

 

We would like to invite you to a parent and child lunch on Friday 22nd June, please see the menu 

below, the cost is £2.58. 

If you would like to join your child for lunch then please reply back to the email address 

letters@holme.goodshepherdtrust.org.uk with your choice of meat or veg and send the £2.58 in a 

named envelope and hand to the class teacher. 

Please reply by Friday 15th June 2018 

 

 

Friday 22nd June Year 1 

Meat option: Battered fish and chips with tomato ketchup 

Dessert: Cheddar cheese portion & apple wedges 

Veg Option: Cheese & red lentil flan with new potatoes 

Dessert: Cheddar cheese portion & apple wedges 

 

 

mailto:letters@holme.goodshepherdtrust.org.uk


 

 

Dear Year 2 Parents  

 

We would like to invite you to a parent and child lunch on Friday 29th June, please see the menu 

below, the cost is £2.58. 

If you would like to join your child for lunch then please reply back to the email address 

letters@holme.goodshepherdtrust.org.uk with your choice of meat or veg and send the £2.58 in a 

named envelope and hand to the class teacher. 

Please reply by Friday 22nd June 2018 

 

 

Friday 29th June Year 2 

Meat option: Fish fingers and chips with tomato ketchup 

Dessert: Zingy lemon muffin 

Veg Option: Vegetable lasagne with garlic bread finger 

Dessert: Zingy lemon muffin 

 

Served with garden peas or baked beans 

 

 

mailto:letters@holme.goodshepherdtrust.org.uk




 

  
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
12 June 2018 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Year 4 and 5 Taster Day at Mill Chase Academy 
 
We have invited your son/daughter to attend a taster day with us on Tuesday 19th June. The day will be an 
opportunity for pupils to experience a typical day at Mill Chase.  They will have a short assembly when they arrive 
and then have four lessons, delivered by our subject specialists. The children may wear trainers for the day if they 
wish so that they have suitable footwear for playtimes.  They will also need to bring a water bottle.  
 
We have arranged to collect the pupils and their teachers from The Holme and transport them to Mill Chase. At the 
end of our day, please pick up your child from Mill Chase at 2.45pm.  If you come to the main reception, a member 
of staff will meet you and take you to your child’s class teacher, so that you can sign your child out. If you are unable 
to collect from Mill Chase, we will then transport the children and staff back to The Holme, arriving at approximately 
15:05.  
 
We will provide all children with lunch, served by our catering team, which will be a baked potato with a choice of 
toppings followed by an ice-lolly for dessert.  The timetable for the day is: 
 
9am – Assembly and tour of the school. 
 
9:50-10:50 – Lesson 1  
 
10:50-11:50  – Break – This will be held in the sports hall or on the astroturf pitch and will allow time for a snack and 
a chance to run around. 
 
11:15-12:15  – Lesson 2 
 
12:15-12:45 – Lunch Break – This will take place in our school dining hall. 
 
12:45-1:45 – Lesson 3 
 
1:45-2:45 – Lesson 4 
 
This is an exciting time to be part of Mill Chase Academy.  Examination results have risen for the last four years and 
as you know we were recently judged by Ofsted to be a Good school across all areas. We are fully staffed with 
expert subject specialists. In addition, we are all looking forward to moving to our brand new site in September 2019. 
 
We are all looking forward to welcoming your child and showing them our school.  We hope that they will come away 
with lots of information to share with you. Please can you fill out the reply slip below and return it to your child’s class 
teacher.  
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact our school office on 01420 472132 or speak with your 
current class teacher.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Mr P Hemmings 
Principal  
 
 
 
 
 




